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In December there was a SCOPPA meeting. And the Championship Swim Meet in 
Commerce. The meeting had gifts for the past presidents.  
The swim meet had some problems, scoreboard, swim phone and one 911 call. But 
overall the swim meet went well. I rated it a high score.  Last weekend we had a swim 
meet in Palm Springs this was their first Masters swim meet.  Overall the meet went 
well. On Sat they had a Mayors Health and Wellness Festival. I was there for both days. 
They did have some problems and some complaints.  I rated the meet as good. 


